
From: Ted Meyer 
To: Bill Scroggins 
Date: 06/16/2015 05:17 PM 
Subject: Fast Track to Success program at CBU 
 
Dr. Scroggins, 
  
My name is Ted Meyer and I am Dean of Enrollment Services for California Baptist Universities 
Online & Professional Studies Division.  We have a new program called the “Fast Track to 
Success” that our Vice President Dr. David Poole and Dr. Roger Schultz from MSJC put together 
to assist community college graduates and current students with a fast track to completing 
their bachelor degree, and it is at a 30% discount if they attend fulltime.  We have since signed 
MOU Fast Track to Success programs with Chaffey College, Victor Valley College and Crafton 
Hills College and are spreading around to all colleges in Southern California to offer this new 
program.  This program is completely online as to offer that option for your students. 
  
I have attached the flyer for this program to this email and would like to know if Dr. Poole and I 
could come out and visit with you and talk about this program to see if this is something you all 
at Moreno Valley College would like to partner in. 
  
I appreciate your time and look forward to hearing from you. 
  
Best regards, 
  
Ted 
  

 

  

Ted Meyer 
Dean of Enrollment Services 
Online & Professional Studies 
Office: 951.343.3909 
Fax: 951.358.1181 
tmeyer@calbaptist.edu 
www.cbuonline.edu 
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